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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Construction Inspector    
 
DATE: July 15, 2014  
 
EVENT: Bonne Femme Church Road Drainage Improvement 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor CL 
Richardson, will be installing a pre-cast box culvert, approximately ¼ 
mile West of the Tom Bass/Bonne Femme Church intersection.  Work 
will begin Monday, July 21, 2014 at 7:00am and Bonne Femme Church 
Road will be closed from the entrance to the Bonne Femme Mobile 
Home park to ¼ mile East of that entrance.  This area will be 
impassable and a detour will be marked.  Length of the closure is 
expected to last until August 21, 2014; weather permitting.   
 
An alternate route will be required.  Please use caution in all work 
zones.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone 
County Resource Management at 573-886-4480.   
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